

April 16, 2020

- 1. Call to Order: Karen Bergsvik called to order the regular meeting of the Southern Crossing Board at 6:08pm; the meeting was held virtually. Present K. Bergsvik, D. DeWeese, L. Von Ruden, S. Santa, M. Zapp. Absent: L. Von Ruden
 - 2. Approval of the minutes: The March minutes were approved.
 - 3. New website review:

Discussion as to whether to use logo in the header or not. Some members thought it was distracting.

Discussion around redoing or updating the logo; put on parking lot for further discussion at another time.

Some of the data in SCNA by the numbers was not verifiable; Karen will give Sara updated data.

Discussion about using the verbiage land use or land use development. Decided to use land use development.

Discussion as to how to join SCNA, and members agreed that agreeing to be on an email list, and living or working within the neighborhood was the criteria we would use at this time.

The latest news in the neighborhood is the blog page.

There was discussion about the map, and if we can identify projects on the map that we are working on. It was suggested that Lowell may be able to work on this.

Discussion as to whether we should have tab for traffic or not. There can be a link to the weekly traffic reports and follow up on the Neighborhood Street Safety proposals.

Board discussed having links to citizen service requests, pothole requests, and ADA access requests. Decided it was better to link people directly to the resources, rather than be the intermediary.

Sara demonstrated how to do edits.

There was discussion about how we organize land use projects like Korpine or the amphitheater remodel.

Members present thanked Sara for her work on the website, and making it easy to read and navigate. Sara asked for input on the website, before it goes live.

4. Work plan review: it was reviewed by the members and updated.



5. Meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm.